
 

  

 

Temporary closure on Maplecrete Road 
Effective until Friday. Feb. 7 
 
To safely complete the work of a new condo building located at 2920 Highway 7, road closures are 
required on the north side of Maplecrete Road until Friday, Feb. 7. 
 
Here’s what residents need to know: 

• Tuesday, Feb. 4: A full road closure (see map below) will be in place starting at 7 a.m. for up to six 
hours. Left turn access from Highway 7 will be restricted during this time.   

• Wednesday, Feb. 5 to Thursday, Feb. 6: A partial road closure will be in place starting at 7 a.m. 
for up to six hours (see map below). 

• Friday, Feb. 7: A full road closure will be in place starting at 7 a.m. for up to six hours. Left turn 
access from Highway 7 will be restricted during this time.   

 
If you have any questions about the road closure, you may contact: 
 
Waseem Haider, Site Super 
647 834 2346 
waseem.haider@cortelgroup.com 
 

Albi Shquti, Assistant Project Manager 
437-234-7846 
albi.shquti@cortelgroup.com 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours, please call the 

dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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